
 

 

 

7th December 2017 

Dear Parents 

With the end of term fast approaching, this will be my last newsletter of 

2017. 

I would like to thank everyone for making our two ‘Jingle and Mingle’ 

events this week, such a success.  I hope you enjoyed the opportunity to 

meet with parents and have some fun with the raffle.  We raised a total of 

£827.85 which will be donated to Alzheimer’s Society.  Thank you very 

much for your generosity and a special thank you to our parent reps who 

organised everything so efficiently. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continuing 

support this term.  I wish you all a restful and joyous Christmas and New 

Year and we look forward to seeing everyone back at school on 4th January 

2018. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Sylvester 

 


